11/07/2024, 11:46 Email - Planning Registration - Outlook

RE: Planning Consultation - P24/51498/FUL - CLI

Planning_THM <Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Wed 10/07/2024 14:10

To:Planning Registration <registration@southandvale.gov.uk>

**EXTERNAL**

Our ref: WA/2024/131539
Dear team,

Thank you for consulting us on this application. Unfortunately, we are currently
behind with reviewing consultations. We are aware that we have already missed
our 21 day statutory consultation deadline for this application, for which we
apologise. We are experiencing a significant increase in the number of
consultations and enquiries that we receive. We appreciate your patience as we
start to implement measures to reduce our response times.

We would like to notify you that we will aim to respond to this consultation within
approximately 8 — 10 weeks.

Kind regards,
Sustainable Places | Thames Area

Environment Agency | Red Kite House, Howbery Park, Benson Lane,
Crowmarsh, OX10 8BD

Creating a better place

for people and wildlife

Please accept my thanks for your email in advance — it is estimated that each UK Carbon Literate
adult sending one less ‘thank you' email per day would save more than 16,400 Organistion
tonnes of carbon per year. This is equivalent of taking 3,334 diesel cars off the road.
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11/07/2024, 11:46 Email - Planning Registration - Outlook

From: registration@southandvale.gov.uk <registration@southandvale.gov.uk>
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:16 PM

To: Planning_THM <Planning_ THM@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Consultation - P24/S1498/FUL - CLI

Application number P24/S1498/FUL has been deposited with the District Council
as Local Planning Authority.

The consultation document is attached below.

Alternatively, you can submit your comments regarding this application online by
clicking this link.

Full details of this application can be found on our website here.

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally
privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not
copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any
Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business
purposes.

This email originates from outside of the council.
Keep this in mind before responding, opening attachments or clicking any links, unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
If in any doubt, the grammar and spelling are poor, or the name doesn't match the email address
then please contact the sender via an alternate known method.
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